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We are now in the second Semester of the school year, and though the first half of the school 

year was great, we still have a ton of GOOD work to do!  Thank you parents for the patience 

you’ve displayed while we were and are still navigating through the restrictions with Class 

Dojo.  We are currently exploring other options after having received confirmation that Class 

Dojo will more than likely not be returning.  Hopefully, we will be able to choose a 

user-friendly platform that meets our needs sooner rather than later.  Hopefully, this process 

will be completed by the end of February.  Stay tuned! 

 

 



 

 

Camp! Camp! Camp! 

The time has come to start thinking about camp. All payments for Camp will be 

done electronically.  We will be sending home link information next week.  The 

cost for Camp will be as follows: 
PreK, Kdg, and 1st = $15  

2nd = $25 

3rd = $60  

4th/5th = $95  

Chaperones- PK-2nd = $5 

Chaperones- 3rd - 5th =  $30  

*Note: All Chaperones will need a background check.  This can be completed at 3700 S. High St. 

Spruce Run  

Attached you will find the link to the Spruce Run Family Newsletter for the 2nd 
Semester.  Peruse it when you have a moment.  Click here for access 

 

Family Ambassador 
Attached is the Newsletter from Ms. Doggett, our Family Ambassador.  Please view it at 
your leisure.  It has some really good information. Parent Information Link 
 

Counselor’s Corner 
From the desk of Ms. Parks, our school counselor, comes her monthly newsletter.  Please 
Click Here for our February Counselor Newsletter 

 
Woodchuck Wellness 
Please click here for the February SEL Newsletter (Woodchuck Wellness) from our 
school psychologist and school counselor.  

https://secure.smore.com/n/79f5n
https://secure.smore.com/n/w537u
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGeDnfZW_A/9dUFzVLXBJiqC_OufCRUTg/view?utm_content=DAGeDnfZW_A&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hd17ef1012e
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGeDuGt0dY/vxz9K4YTzMQcvTc0714bFA/view?utm_content=DAGeDuGt0dY&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h510882ea2a


 

 

 

Parent -Teacher Conferences 
We will have another Parent-Teacher Conference for any parent who could not attend 

conferences in January.  The date will be February 11th from 4:00 - 7: 00 pm.  If you have not 

signed up yet, please reach out to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

 

COSI Membership Opportunity 
Cosi is offering a free membership to 5th grade students and their families.   If you are 

interested, please see the attached link.  Check it out https://cosi.org/CCS5 
 
Project Adventure Fees 
Parents, if you haven’t already done so, please take care of your Project Adventure Fees. 

Q: What Does My Project Adventure Fee Go Towards?  This fee helps pay for the following: 

1.​ Yearly safety inspections 

2.​ Ropes 

3.​ Helmets 

4.​ Harnesses 

5.​ Transportation to field trips 

 

Cedarwood T-Shirts 
Are you interested in ordering either a school t-shirt for yourself or your child.  Well, look no further, 

you can purchase a t-shirt for $10.00.  T-shirts that have been purchased thus far have been sent 

home with students.  If you have purchased shirts and have not received yours yet, please reach out to 

Ms. Olivia Doggett, our Family Ambassador, for assistance. 

Cedarwood T-Shirt Purchase Link 

 

 

 

https://cosi.org/CCS5
https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/35920


 

 

IReady Challenge 

Beginning this Monday, we will have a monthly IReady Challenge.  Students will 

need to pass at least 20 lessons each month in Math and/or Reading.  All 

students who meet this threshold will receive a “Sweet Treat” at the end of the 

month.  At the end of the school year, the student who has the most lessons 

passed for the school year will be recognized and will receive a high value prize.  

Please take the time to ensure your child is getting their IReady done at home 

each night.  Thank you very much for your support!  Iready Challenge Video Link 

 

Elementary Sports 

We are pleased to announce that both Basketball and Futsal (indoor soccer) has 

begun for all 4th and 5th graders who have expressed interest.  The basketball 

games are played at Champion Middle School beginning this Saturday, and 

Futsal games are played on Wednesday. 

 

Mark Your Calendar:  
Upcoming Dates for the First Semester: 

Feb.  11    Parent-Teacher Conferences (4-7pm) 
Feb.  14    Coffee on The Curb 
Feb.  17    President’s Day - No school for students and staff 
Feb.  19    Project Adventurer of the Month Luncheon 
Feb.  27    Black History Month Program (6-7:30 pm) 
Mar.  05    PD Day - no school for students 
Mar. 14     School Dance (5-7pm)  
Mar. 21     End of Quarter 3 
Mar. 26     Records Day - students not in attendance 
 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGeXPwq0sw/_ZfS9EzFPYLrAn9tDF7t1Q/watch
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